
2024-2025 Supply List 
4th grade 

 
 

QUANTITY ITEM ✓CHECK BOX 
1 Filler Paper Wide Rule Large Package (available in the PTA store)  
1 Sharpie Permanent Marker Fine Point Black  
3 Magic Rub Eraser Non-Glossing White Vinyl  

1 box #2 Yellow Pencil Sharpened 12ct  
2 Highlighter Chisel Tip Yellow  
1 Pen S�ck Med Pt Blue  
1 Pen S�ck Med Pt Red  
8 Composi�on Book (Wide Rule) Black Marble  

6 
2-Pocket Folder Poly w/Clasp  

(Red, Blue, Yellow, Green, Purple, Orange, Black)  
*Except Mrs. Mora’s class 

 

4 Large Glue S�ck Washable Purple, Dries Clear  
1 Pencil Pouch - Zippered Heavy Canvas w/Grommets, See-Through Front, Exterior 

Mesh Pocket w/Zipper Assorted 
 

1 set Crayola Twistable Colored Pencils 12ct  
1 Pencil Sharpener, 2-holes w/Receptacle  
1 Scissors Stainless Steel Pointed 5"  
2 Kleenex Facial Tissue Medium Box  
1 Disinfec�ng Wipes Medium Flat Pack Bleach Free (use for surfaces)  
1 Liquid Soap 7.5oz w/Pump  

1 box Adhesive Bandages Medium Size  
1 Book bag (NO WHEELS)  
1 Seat sack (available in the PTA store)  

4 reams reams of white copy paper  
1 Ear Buds WIRED (NO AIRPODS)  
1 Water Botle (refillable and washable-NO GLASS)  
1 Sadlier Vocabulary Workshop (Blue) 2011  

 
**Parents please note:  
• NO BACKPACKS WITH WHEELS. Bookbags must be full sized.  
• LABEL ALL YOUR CHILD’S SUPPLIES. Please write your child’s name on all items and remove all items from their 

original packaging (please place pencils, crayons, glue s�cks, scissors, and erasers in plas�c school box labeled 
with your child’s name).  

• Mrs. Mora will require Hardcover 1" 3-ring binder with plastic coverings on the outside and 1 set of 6 plastic 
dividers with pockets. 

• ESOL class will require translator dictionary (home language to English). 

The above list reflects basic items that are needed to be successful in this academic year.  
Remember these items are used daily and will need to be replenished, as needed, throughout the school year. Each 
teacher may also require addi�onal items for his/her class.  

 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, August 15, 2024, for a successful school year!! 

 


